
The Louisiana Rehabilitation Council (LRC) met at the Louisiana Resource Center for Educators, 5550 Florida Blvd., Baton Rouge.  
Present: Pamela Allen, Henry Bateman, Jennifer Bollinger, Pranab Choudhury, Karla Cummings, Larry Dale, Gayla Guidry, Jean Hansen, Warren Hebert, Joseph Kelley, Ronald Key, Billie Ruth Kvaternik, Laura Nata, Marla Reissland-Dorsey, Jason Weill, Derek White, Keita Rone Wilson, John Yent
Excused Absent: Laura Breaux, Angelle Driggs, Patrick Mascarella, Amanda Vinson, David Young
Other Absent: Edward Rispone
Guests: Kandy Baker, Rosemary Yesso, David Gallegos, Carey Foy, Renee Ellender-Roberie, Anne Butcher, Tiffany Dickerson, Nicky Lanus, Joby Weber, Julie Pitisei, Stacy Charles, Tyrhonda Thomas, Naomi DeDual, Stephanie Mire, Mitch Granger, Kisha Thomas, Gale Dean, Wayne Blackwell, Joseph Cooper, Keith DeSonier, Allan Walker Estes, Alisha Hammond, Martha Manuel, Keith Menville, Cynthia Wagnon
Thursday, July 21, 2011
Pam Allen called the Louisiana Rehabilitation Council meeting to order and it was noted that there was not a quorum.  This was a joint meeting with the Statewide Independent Living Council (SILC).  Introductions were made.
The first speaker to present at the meeting was Renee Ellender-Roberie, LWC Chief Financial Officer who shared information on federal funding in Louisiana.  The next speaker, Tiffany Dickerson, LWC Communications, shared information on how LWC provides assistance to individuals with disabilities.

Mark S. Martin, LRS Director, presented next and provided updates on what LRS plans to pursue in the near future.
Gale Dean, Director for New Horizons Independent Living Center, presented an informational video on employment.  

The next presentation was by a former LRS consumer.  He shared information on services he received and how he obtained and has maintained gainful employment. 

Pam Allen recessed the meeting.

Friday, July 22, 2011
Pam Allen welcomed everyone back to the second day of the meeting.
Jennifer Bollinger provided information on the Consumer Satisfaction Survey results.

Discussions were held among Council members regarding ideas for increasing federal funding access for Louisiana Rehabilitation Services, Vocational Rehabilitation Program.

The Council members voted on Board Meeting Minute Approvals:

January 2010 minutes: John Yent motioned to approve; Joe Kelley seconded; all in favor; none opposed.

November 2010 minutes: Warren Hebert motioned to approve; Larry Dale seconded; all in favor; none opposed.

January 2011 minutes: Ron Key motioned to approve; Jason Weill seconded; all in favor; none opposed.

March 2011 minutes: Jason Weill motioned to approve; Gayla Guidry seconded; all in favor; none opposed.

The Council elected new officers:
For the position of Chairperson: Ronald Key nominated Warren Hebert; Larry Dale seconded nomination; Larry Dale moved to close nominations; Joe Kelley seconded; all in favor; none opposed.

For the position of Vice Chair: Warren Hebert nominated Ronald Key; Larry Dale seconded nomination; Joe Kelley moved to close nominations; Gaya Guidry seconded; all in favor; none opposed.

For the position of Secretary: John Yent nominated Karla Cummings; Joe Kelley seconded nomination; Jason Weill moved to close nominations; John Yent seconded; all in favor; none opposed.

For the position of Member at Large Number 1: Jason Weill nominated himself; John Yent seconded nomination; Ronald Key moved to close nominations; Joe Kelley seconded; all in favor; none opposed.
For the position of Member at Large Number 2: Warren Hebert nominated Derek White; John Yent seconded nomination; Ronald Key moved to close nominations; John Yent seconded; all in favor; none opposed.

For the position of Member at Large Number 3: Joe Kelley nominated John Yent; Gayla Guidry seconded nomination; Joe Kelley moved to close nominations; Jason Weill seconded; all in favor; none opposed.

For the position of Member at Large Number 4: Karla Cummings nominated Billie Ruth Kvaternik; Larry Dale seconded nomination; Gayla Guidry moved to close nominations; Jason Weill seconded; all in favor; none opposed.

Kandy Baker provided the staff report which included the LRC budget.  Kandy provided information on the upcoming CSAVR conference.
Pam Allen adjourned the meeting.
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